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To	whom	it	may	concern,	


I	am	writing	to	confirm	my	strong	support	for	this	bill	as	it	will	provide	a	vital	
lifeline	for	events	that	are	seeking	to	run	however	are	unable	to	attain	insurance.	
This	sector	employs	a	huge	number	of	people	from	contractors	to	staff	and	
importantly	for	festivals	in	regional	areas	provides	revenue	to	communities.	 
 
I	work	on	a	large	number	of	events	and	this	bill	is	highly	important	to	see	a	return	of	
these	types	of	shows.	 
 
Kind	Regards,	

Glyn	Hill	(Director)	
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